
 
School Uniform 

 
 
School Uniform has been agreed in consultation with the 
Governors in an effort to produce distinctive but serviceable 
and readily available items of school wear.  
 
Co-operation is sought from parents to ensure that pupils 
attend school correctly dressed. We also ask parents to send 
children in appropriate footwear, not trainers. 
 
All items of uniform and personal belongings must be marked 
clearly with pupil’s names and lost property should be 
reported promptly to the class teacher. Every encouragement 
is given to all pupils to take care of their belongings and 
parents are asked to reinforce this. 
 
Winter Uniform     

Red sweatshirt / cardigan / fleece (school logo optional)  
Grey trousers / skirt / pinafore    
White polo shirt (school logo optional)  
Grey / White / Red tights or socks     
Sensible black flat heeled shoes (boots or trainers are not uniform)        
 
Summer Uniform (As winter uniform) Grey shorts / red and white gingham dress 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PE Kit 

White t-shirt and red shorts (we do ask that   
  children wear the school PE kit if possible) 
Black pumps (not trainers as soles are too rigid for 
  apparatus work) 
Trainers / tracksuits may be required for outdoor  
  PE (parents will be informed when needed) 
We suggest PE kits are kept in a drawstring bag 
Earrings are to be removed for PE (except  
  covered studs) teachers cannot assist with this 
Long hair should be tied up for PE 
 
Jewellery  

Pupils do not need to wear jewellery at school and we ask them not to do so. Watches may be worn.  
From a health and safety point of view, pierced ears can cause many problems for children in school.  
Staff cannot carry out removal of stud earrings. All watches must be removed for all PE lessons and stud 
earrings covered. We will do our best to look after such valuables, but we cannot accept responsibility for 
any loss or damage. We ask parents to support us by checking pupils do not wear jewellery each 
morning before coming to school. 
 
School uniform can be purchased from whittakersschoolwear.co.uk / touchline-embroidery.com / 
customuniforms.co.uk 
 


